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Office of the President 
October 27, 2009 
 
 
 
Members, Board of Trustees: 
 
 

NAMING OF UNIVERSITY BUILDING 
 
Recommendation:  that the Board of Trustees approve the naming of the new men’s basketball 
housing facility to be the Wildcat Coal Lodge, contingent upon approval of FCR 3 by the Board 
of Trustees. 
 
Background:  The Committee on Naming University Buildings has reviewed the request and 
found it to be in compliance with university policy A.R. II-1.1-6 and recommends approval of 
this name designation. 
 
UK Athletics requested the designation for a proposed new building that would house the men’s 
basketball student-athletes and managers as the Wildcat Coal Lodge.  The group of donors that 
have pledged $7 million to construct the facility have requested this name.  The new facility will 
be located just northeast of Memorial Coliseum, which is currently a parking lot. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Action taken:  Approved  Disapproved  Other ______________________ 
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